SMART HOGS Newsletter February 15, 2023

The weather was nice for a change. We got together at Murray's Dinner Playhouse in Little Rock. We ate too much and watched a lovely play. We did not have a formal meeting, but we did get to visit with everyone. We got to meet one of our newest members to be, Brent Higdem. Mary and Richard Eagle brought Brent Higdem as their guest and we are pleased to have him as a new member of the Arkansas Smart Hogs.

We also have Don and Mary Jane Dove as new members. We got to meet them as guests during our Christmas Party at Red Lobster in North Little Rock. Thanks to Phil and Nita Taylor for introducing us. You may not be aware that there is a program in place to recruit new members. You can get the booklets and more information from National Headquarters. You just must pay for shipping. Hoping to see everyone at the South Central Regional at Foley Alabama in May.

Please remember to keep those that are ill, have had a loss and those traveling in your thoughts and prayers.

Bobby Duckworth

AR SMART Hog Secretary